
As our 8th graders close out their middle school career, we like to 
celebrate their success and their time at Milwee with some special 
activities and events for 8th graders only. These activities are privileges 
and include the Spartan Showdown, 8th Grade Spirit Week and the 8th 
Grade Dance. As noted in the Milwee Middle School handbook, 
website, and newsletter, the administration reserves the right to 
revoke or deny any of the 8th grade activities to students who have: 

• Received In-School-Suspension or Out-of-School Suspension 
after March 2, 2018 
• Have attendance concerns by reaching 5 or more unexcused 
absences after March 2, 2018 
• Failed to return textbooks or have outstanding balances due to 
the school 

The 8th grade dance will be held on a Friday, May 18th. School attendance is mandatory and 
students MUST be present and attend a minimum of 75%, or 3 out of 4 classes on the day of 
the 8th Grade Dance. Students not in attendance will not be allowed to attend and a refund will 
be given only with an excuse from a doctor. 

In addition to meeting SCPS Dress Code expectations, students are expected to meet the following 
school expectations at the dance as well. 

• Spaghetti strap dresses are allowed but strapless/tube top dresses are not allowed. 
• Dresses and skirts should meet the standard student code of conduct length requirement. 
• No Jeans. Students should wear slacks/khakis or dress pants as instead. 
• No T Shirts. Students should wear a collared shirt instead (polo or button down). 
• Ties are not required, but encouraged, if you are wearing a collard shirt. 
• No sneakers. Students should wear “Sperrys" or dress shoes instead. 
• High heels are allowed, but discouraged. Wear flats instead. 
• Hats are allowed, but discouraged. 

Students that arrive in violation of these dress code expectations will not be allowed entry and will not 
be refunded. 

Cut at the dotted line above. Return the bottom part to your social studies teacher.  Keep the top part for your own reference. 

Student and a parent or guardian are required to sign below for acknowledgement and return 
this slip to their social studies teacher by March 30, 2018. If the slip is not returned by this 
date, the student will not be eligible to participate in 8th grade activities.  

Student (PLEASE PRINT): ______________________________________________ Date: _______ 
  

Parent (PLEASE SIGN): ________________________________________________ Date: _______

Milwee 8th Grade Activities Acknowledgement


